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REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

Advisory No. 1_29_ s. 20!3
August 25, 2023
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
This advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit deped.in/region8.deped.gov.ph)

AGORA: CROSSROADS OF CREATIVITY, CULTURE, AND IDEAS

Attached is a letter from Joseph J. Cristobal, Director, Philippine Cultural
Education Program (PCEP), informing the field on the conduct of AGORA: Crossroads
of Creativity, Culture, and Ideas at the Luneta Park, Manila on September 3, 2023.

For further details and information, refer attached letter.

Participation of both public and private schools shall be subject to the no-
disruption-of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled
Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance
Therewith.

More information may be inquired from: Joseph J. Cristobal
Director, Philippine Cultural
Education Program (PCEP)

Contact No.: (02) 8527-2192 loc. 529

Email Add.: pcep@ncca.gov.ph

Considering that this is an Advisory, the Schools Division Superintendents
are given the discretion to act on this matter.
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PAMBANSANG KOMISYON PARA SA KULTURA AT MGA SINING
PHILIPPINE CULTURAL EDUCATION PROGRAM

OFFICEOF THE DIRECTORTY
Date and Time Receiyeg ORIV

17 August 2023

DR. EVELYN R. FETALVERO, CESO IV, Director IV
Regional Director
DepEd Region 8

Greetings from the National Commission for Culture and the Arts {NCCA) -Philippine Cultural Education
Program (PCEP}!

The Philippine Cultural Education Program (PCEP) In partnership with the Department of Education
(DepEd) will conduct the AGORA: CROSSROADS OF CREATIVITY, CULTURE, AND IDEAS. The Performing
Arts and Visual Arts celebration will be called Peryahan ng Sining, Bukai ng Galing (PERYA). it will be
up for implementation from SEPTEMBER 3, 2023 {SUN) in LUNETA PARK, Manila. The event is open to
the general public. In connection with this, we request a DepEd Memo to formally announce the
program to the Coordinators, Schools Division, City Superintendents, and Heads of Public Elementary
and Secondary Schools.

Interested paﬁ?sgtf i may register using this link:
https://docs.google.cont/ ormsyd/efl FAIpQLSATAOF6pOFnrEMUAH2RNH5DaaSIgorCYXAE 7fxfn5zNlwsK
Alviewform

Or Scan the QR Code

If you have further gquestions regarding the matter, please don't hesitate to email us at

Rcep@ncca.gov.ph.

We would like your favorable and immediate response. Thank you very much.

Truly Yours,

Reference: DepEd Central Memo 031 s 2023 - PCEP Program Components

Attachment/s:
1. AGORA Peryahan ng Sining, Bukal ng Galing (PERYA) Program Design
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